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Committee of Primary Industries & Regional Services
House of Representatives
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

 
Dear Committee Members

Re : North South Railway Link

Please be advised that Narromine Shire submits that a North South rail link
travelling through Narromine would greatly improve the economics of agricultural
production. It would also afford the opportunity for economic value adding of local
products.

The Shire is the heart of citrus production, with many other crops in the
Macquarie Valley, and is a logical choice or route.

 Yours faithfully

 
Jack Garside

General Manager

Narromine Shire Council
PO Box 115
NARROMINE NSW 2821
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